AUGUST, 2011 OKLAHOMA FREIGHT AND PASSENGER RAIL PLAN UPDATE

August has been dedicated to beginning production on the OKFPR Plan draft, so a lot of time behind the
desks. Gathering input from City of OKC regarding their future rail efforts so we can accurately capture
what they forsee coming to fruition over the coming decades for OKC and its suburbs. This will all be
relayed into the OKFPR Plan.



